SSO Announces
Temporary Hrs.

The Social Security Office
in Juneau has znnm:l
temporary hours the
office in Fairbanks.

“Until further ndice, and
starting September 15, today,
we will have a represent-
ative at our old location in
the Lathrop Building each
Friday,” according to Pat
O’Marra, district manager
fa Alaska. **Our man will
heavuﬂnﬂefnn”ﬂ

G’Hmn said those who
want can do usiness with
the Juneau Office by mail by
_ writing P.0.. Box 1327,
. “We ;ivin.m#
1 “ .
Fairbanks cases, as much
as possible,” he said.



